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October 24, 2001 
 
Maureen P. Greene, Q.C. and Geoffrey Young   
Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro 
P.O. Box 12400 
St. John’s, NF   A1B 4K7 
 
Fax No.: 737-1782 
 
Dear Ms. Greene: 
 
RE: Hydro Rate Application 
 
Enclosed for your reply are two copies of Information Request PUB-73.0, which has also been filed with the Board 
and sent to the other parties to the hearing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Doreen Dray, 
Financial & Economic Analyst 
 
C.C. 
 Gillian Butler, Q.C. and Peter Alteen, (Newfoundland Power) Fax: 737-2974 
 Janet M Henley Andrews, (IC) Fax: 722-4565 
 Joseph S. Hutchings, (IC) and Fax:  709-634-8247 
 Dennis Browne, Q.C. and Stephen Fitzgerald, (CA) Fax: 754-3800 
 Edward M Hearn, Q.C. (Town of Labrador City) Fax: 709-944-5494 
 Dennis Peck (Town of Happy Valley-Goose Bay) Fax: 709-896-9454 
 Ms. Cheryl Blundon, Board Secretary, Public Utilities Board, Fax: 709-726-9604 



 

 

 
IN THE MATTER OF the  
Public Utilities Act, (R.S.N. 1990, Chapter P-47(the “Act”)  
 
AND, 
 
IN THE MATTER OF an Application by 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro Corporation  
for approvals of (1) Under Section 70 of the Act, changes 
in the rates to be charged for the supply of power, and 
energy to its Retail Customer, Newfoundland Power, its  
Rural Customers and its Industrial Customers; (2) Under 
Section 71 of the Act, its Rules and Regulations applicable 
to the supply of electricity to its Rural Customers; (3) Under 
Section 71 of the Act, the contracts setting out the terms 
and conditions applicable to the supply of electricity to its 
Industrial Customers; and (4) Under Section 41 of the Act, 
its 2002 Capital Budget. 
 
 

 
INFORMATION REQUESTS 

 
 
 
 
PUB 73.0 Please provide copies of the Rate Stabilization Plan reports for the 

months of August and September 2001. 
 
 
 
 
 

DATED at St. John’s, Newfoundland this 24 day of October 2001. 
 
 
 
   BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
 
 
 
     Per      
     Robert Byrne 
     Director of Regulatory & Advisory Services    
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